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Roanoke Rapids, N. C.

October 14, 2010


The October 12, 2010 recessed meeting of the City Council of the City of Roanoke Rapids was held on the above date at 8:00 a.m. in the first floor conference room of the J. Reuben Daniel City Hall & Police Station.




Emery G. Doughtie, Mayor




Carl Ferebee, Mayor Pro Tem




Ernest C. Bobbitt)




Edward Liverman)








Suetta S. Scarbrough) 






Greg Lawson)




Paul Sabiston, City Manager




Lisa B. Vincent, MMC, City Clerk




Gilbert Chichester, City Attorney




Elizabeth Branham
Mayor Doughtie reconvened the meeting to continue Tuesday night’s discussion and consideration of the proposed management agreement for the temporary management of the Roanoke Rapids Theatre.
Motion was made by Councilman Ferebee, seconded by Councilman Liverman and unanimously carried to go into closed session as allowed by NCGS 143-318.11(a) (3) and (5).
Minute Book Pages 15721, 15722 & 15723 contain Minutes and General Account of a Closed Session which have been sealed until such time as public inspection of those minutes would not frustrate the purpose of the Closed Session.

15724
Motion was made by Councilman Lawson, seconded by Councilman Bobbitt and unanimously carried to return to open session.


Mayor Doughtie reconvened the meeting in open session.

In closed session, City Council discussed a legal matter with the City Attorney, and also discussed the revised terms of a management agreement for the temporary management of the Roanoke Rapids Theatre.  
Motion was made by Councilman Lawson and seconded by Councilman Bobbitt to approve Draft 3 of the agreement for temporary management of the Roanoke Rapids Theatre, dated 10-13-10, pursuant to the review and any potential changes by the City Attorney and the operator’s attorney.
Upon being put to a vote, Councilman Lawson, Councilman Bobbitt, Councilwoman Scarbrough and Councilman Ferebee voted in favor of the motion.  Councilman Liverman voted against the motion.  Mayor Doughtie declared the motion carried by a 4 to 1 vote.

There being no further business, motion was made by Councilman Lawson, seconded by Councilman Bobbitt and unanimously carried to adjourn.
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